Hello Parents & Guardians of Grade 8 -12 DSBN Students:

As artificial intelligence (AI) becomes increasingly prominent in education, the DSBN is committed to ensuring that its use enhances learning while maintaining high standards of integrity, equity, and privacy. AI tools can support educators in personalizing instruction, addressing diverse student needs, and analyzing data to better inform teaching practices.
At the same time, we recognize the need to approach AI thoughtfully. Issues such as data privacy, academic integrity, and ethical use require careful consideration.
To this end, we have formed a Secondary AI Committee made up of system administrators, secondary school administrators, teachers, and data experts. Together, we are developing board-wide guidelines to support responsible and effective AI integration.
Our guidelines will focus on the following key areas:
· Pedagogical and instructional integration
· Academic integrity
· Data privacy
· Ethical, equitable use and accessibility
We value the input of our entire school community. Alongside staff and student surveys, we are gathering feedback from parents/guardians to help shape our direction.
We kindly ask that you share the following parent survey with your school community so we can ensure their voices are part of this important conversation.
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Thank you for your ongoing support,
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Jon Cairns
Vice Principal, Stamford Collegiate
Member of the Secondary AI Committee & Parent Involvement Committee
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